
STATE OF MAINE 

CLERK'S OFFICE 

2 STATE HOUSE STATION 

AUGUSTA, MAINE  04333-0002 

 

March 26, 2021 

 

Honorable Ryan M. Fecteau 

Speaker of the House 

130th Legislature 

 

Honorable Troy D. Jackson 

President of the Senate 

130th Legislature 

 

Dear Mr. Speaker and Mr. President: 

 

On March 26, 2021, 4 bills were received by the Clerk of the House. 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Joint Rule 308.2, these bills were referred to the Joint 

Standing Committees on March 26, 2021, as follows: 

 

Criminal Justice and Public Safety 
 

Resolve, Directing the Department of Public Safety To Apply for an Exemption from 

Background Checks for Holders of Concealed Weapons Permits (H.P. 947) (L.D. 1286) 

(Sponsored by Representative KINNEY of Knox)  

 

Energy, Utilities and Technology 
 

Bill "An Act Regarding Interconnectivity of Small Electric Distributed Generation 

Resources" (H.P. 949) (L.D. 1288) (Sponsored by Representative KINNEY of Knox)  

 

Innovation, Development, Economic Advancement and Business 
 

Bill "An Act To Allow Unlicensed Persons To Sell Caskets To Bury Human Remains" 

(H.P. 948) (L.D. 1287) (Sponsored by Representative KINNEY of Knox)  

  



 

Taxation 
 

Bill "An Act To Cut Property Taxes for Maine Residential Homeowners" (H.P. 950) 

(L.D. 1289) (Sponsored by Representative PERRY of Bangor)  

 

Sincerely, 

 

S/Robert B. Hunt 

Clerk of the House 

 

S/Darek M. Grant 

Secretary of the Senate 

 


